
Minutes of the December 19, 2013 McKinney SAR Chapter 

 

The meeting was held December 19, 2013 at the McClellen's home in Mckinney. 

Great food and thanks from all. 

  

The meeting was called to order by the Chapter President L. Lietz at 8:00pm. 

 

There were 16 members present. 

 

The meeting moved immediately to the presentation of awards. The Bronze  

Distinguished Service Award was awarded to Don Babbs, Peter McClellan, Jack  

Twiggs and Lloyd Lietz, also Cecil Coale and Mike Ghormly. In addition the Military  

Service Award, Citizenship Award and 10 year Service Award  to Lloyd Lietz and the  

Citizenship Award also to Jack Twiggs. Congratulations! 

  

The Chapters Officers were selected for 2014 as follows: 

President Lloyd Lietz, Treasurer Carl Oehmann, Secretary Ron Smith, Historian/Vet  

Affairs Mike Ghormly, Awards Jack Twiggs, Eagle Scout/SROTC Peter McClellan  

and Webmaster Cecil Coale. 

  

The meeting concluded after the Moment History which reflected on the Japanese  

attack December 7, 1941, a moving presentation, the meeting ended at 8:30pm. 


